Phizzwizzards Ltd
Shakespeare Business Centre
245 Coldharbour Lane
London

SW9 8RR

18th May 2016
Miss Nicola O’Shea, Senior Licensing Officer, Sevenoaks District Council,
| am writing regarding our recent Premises Licence Application, reference 16/00847/LAPRE,
for the event LeeFest: The Neverland to be held at Leppards Wilderness Farm, Wilderness

Lane, Hever, Kent, TN8 7LP.

Following your communications by email and in the license hearing report, we would like to
remove the activity of Glitter Wrestling from our event plans at this time.

If we wish to include any Wrestling activities in the event at a later date a separate Premises
License or Temporary Event Notice will be applied for, and the relevant conditions met, to
ensure that the activity takes place lawfully.

Sincerely yours,

Lee Denny
Event Director



